
Second Annual Tanimura & Antle Family Memorial Library Speaker Series

Lecture Hall, Room 1188

Friday, February 23, 2024

5:30 pm – 7:00 pm

Please join us at 5:30 pm on Friday, February 23 for a reception followed by a panel
discussion of the history of Japanese American Citizens in Monterey County featuring:

Larry Oda, Japanese American Citizens League (JACL) National President,
and longtime Monterey resident

Fran Schwamm, a member of the Tanimura family who was born in the camps,
and currently resides in Salinas

Moderated by Dr. Chris Hasegawa, CSUMB founding faculty member,
and former CSUMB Dean

Co-Sponsored by the Unitarian Universalist Church of the Monterey Peninsula

CSUMB works to make events accessible to all. To request special accommodations or for further
information, please contact Diane Wilson at diwilson@csumb.​edu or call 831-582-3157.

To RSVP, please scan the QR code below:

mailto:diwilson@csumb.edu



